
 
 

 

January 18, 2025 
 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department  
BSE LTD.  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001  
 
SCRIP CODE: 543748 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of  
India Limited  
“Exchange Plaza”, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051  
SYMBOL: AARTIPHARM 
 
 
 

Sub:  Re-opening of manufacturing activities at the 
Company’s Vapi Plant 

 

In continuation of our intimation dated January 03, 2025 relating to Closure of Manufacturing 

activities at the Company’s Vapi Plant, pursuant to the provisions of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 2015, we hereby inform the Exchanges that 

Gujarat Pollution Control Board (‘GPCB’) vide its letter dated January 17, 2025 has revoked 

the closure directions dated January 02, 2025 for a period of three months from the date of 

issue of order as per the procedure.  

 

Further, the Company has paid an Interim Environmental Damage Compensation of  

Rs. 3,40,000/- (Rupees Three Lakhs Forty Thousand only) to GPCB. 

 

The Company is in the process of resuming operations at its plant located at Plot No. 22/C-1 
Phase1, GIDC Vapi- 396195 Tal; Pardi, Dist. Valsad, Gujarat, India.  
 

The Company does not foresee any material impact on the financial, operations or other 

activities. 

 

Please take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For AARTI PHARMALABS LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

JEEVAN MONDKAR 

COMPANY SECRETARY AND LEGAL HEAD  
ACS: 22565 
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